
 

 
 

 
June 3, 2008 

 
 
 

 
Honorable Members 

Common Council 
Room 205, City Hall 
 

Dear Council Members: 
 

Attached is a resolution to approve a Fourth Amendment to the City’s Access 
Management Contract with Milwaukee Access Telecommunication Authority, Inc. 
(MATA).  This amendment updates the contract to reflect the adoption of statewide video 

services provider franchising legislation and the elimination of local agreements.  The 
state legislation requires video service providers to continue to carry the existing public, 

educational and governmental channels in the municipalities they intend to serve and 
provide financial support for those channels for the next three years.  
 

To assist in your review, I am also enclosing a draft version showing exactly where all 
the changes are being made. 

 
I will be happy to answer any questions that you may have.  
 

      Sincerely, 
 

       
 

      Ronald D. Leonhardt 
      City Clerk 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 


